SAC Meeting for 01/15/2019 Driftwood Elementary

Ms. Pomales opened the meeting with an update of the Mid-Year reflection completion. She presented the document to the committee for review. She shared with all present that the document can be located on school's webpage. No changes where made to the document.

Ms. Pomales introduced our guest visitor from the School Choice Enhancement Program.

Mrs. Rashid spoke on behalf of the School Choice Enhancement Ballot. Mrs. Rashid explained that in Decembers SAC meeting we did not create the ballot correctly and that our guest speaker was going to walk us through the steps on how it should be done. She addressed that our guest was here to explain the on how to create a ballot and the voting procedures.

Mrs. Ghaby from the School Choice Enhancement Program spoke on behave of the ballot and explained the steps. She also provided a brochure with all the information needed to complete the process. She went through the brochure while explaining/clarifying questions or concerns in regards to eligibility and the procedure.

Ms. Pomales gave updates at Driftwood Elementary she informed of Math Night at our local Publix. She also reminded all present about BSA testing that was taking place in January and how the data from the test was going to be used to guide further instruction. She also shared the dates of ELO Camps and the plan of determining the students that were going to be invited based on last year's FSA scores.

Ms. Pomales shared that SAF would not be present to provide updates. The SAF representative was not present due to illness.

SAF Updates - None given

Next SAC Meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 12, 2019 at 7:30 in the Media Center.